
Inclement Weather  
 
Due to winter coming, the school has a 
procedure in place for closing.  The 
decision is made as early as possible so 
parents can make other arrangements. 
Morning and Aftercare will NOT be 
open.  We will call, text, dojo, and email 
you to make sure you are notified.  
 
Remember to dress your child appropriate 
for the weather.  Hats, gloves, and winter 
coats are needed.  Boots may be worn to 
school but other shoes must be brought to 
change into.  
 


